From: damman

To: TRACY
Date sent: Tue, 28 Aug 2001 17:00:52 -0400
Subject: Possible sewer problem at 816 Maple St.

Gary B, and (I think Ed M.) investigated a sinking driveway slab

several months ago at 816 Maple St.. Could you ask them to contact me
as to what was determined. It appeared to be related to the sanitary
sewer main in the street. | believe they said there may be tree roots

IN the main, /4.’""
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